
B. Riley Farber advises and
sources $1.5 Million Non-
Notification Factoring Facility

Farber News   |  November 29, 2021

B. Riley Farber acted as financial advisor for a Construction Company
in structuring and sourcing a $1.5 Million Non-Notification Factoring
Facility for ongoing working capital requirements and continued
growth. The Transaction closed and was announced on November 29,
2021.

Founded in 2003 the company is an Ontario-based construction business that provides clients with both interior and
exterior insulated panel and door products and solutions for cold storage and refrigeration requirements.
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